
“A New Wave of Thinking” is a webinar designed for lake front property owners who 
are interested in learning more about lake shorelines and protecting and restoring 
them. Please consider participating in the virtual conference “A New Wave of 
Thinking”, March 24, 2021, 10:00 am – 3:00 pm. Registration is free. To sign up 
go https://www.mishorelinepartnership.org/shoreline--shallows-conference.html. 
Click webinar registration-Zoom. 
  
This conference is sponsored by the Michigan Natural Shoreline Partnership and 
Midwest Glacial Lakes Partnership, and co-sponsored by Michigan State 
University Institute of Water Research, Michigan Department of Natural 
Resources, Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy, MSU 
Extension; and GEI Consultants. 
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